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Leftwich

Community Primary School

Ready * Respectful * Safe





Welcome to Leftwich Community Primary

We would like to welcome you and your children to our school. 

Meet the staff:

Mrs Dutton and Mrs Dean are the Reception Class teachers.
If you have any queries about anything before your child starts school please contact the school office on 01606 800305 or admin@leftwichprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 
Preparation for school:

We feel that it is very important to give the children opportunities to get to know Mrs Dutton and her team and become familiar with their new surroundings.  If your child attends Small World Nursery, children will already have had some visits to Reception class and will be brought over for more visits on Thursday 13th June and Friday 28th June 1.30pm to 2.20pm. If your child does not attend Small World Pre-School, your child can join these visits or other visits can be arranged at a mutually convenient time.  If you feel your child would benefit from a visit by the teacher to their own pre-school arrangements for this can also be made. 
You are all welcome to come to Sports Day on Wednesday 12th June 1.30pm to 3pm and to the Reception class assembly on Friday 5th July 9.15am to 9.45am.
Mrs Dutton will also be carrying out ‘Home Visits’ so that we can visit children in their own environment.  Dates for these are Wednesday 17th July and Thursday 18th July.  Further information about these visits will be given out at the induction morning.  
Starting school:
Reception class will start school on Tuesday 3rd September 2024.
They will be starting full time
